
Superintendent’s PIE Meeting 

Thursday, March 27, 2025 

11:00 a.m. 

Remote Meeting 

 

Superintendent Crozier opened the meeting at 11:01 a.m. and welcomed all attendees present via Zoom. 

 

Updates included: 

●​ Spring events are starting.  Be on the lookout for emails from Principals regarding special events 

and end-of-year celebrations. 

●​ Bus Driver and Crossing Guard Appreciation Day will be celebrated on April 9th with a breakfast at 

the Noyes School.  PTO’s from the District are helping to organize food items and small monetary 

donations to support the event, while students are creating cards for the drivers.   

●​ MCAS starts next week. 

●​ Placement for next year has begun. 

●​ Class sizes continue to be monitored for the next school year.  Principals are creating potential 

class sizes with current and potential student additions. 

 

 Questions from participants included: 

●​ Concerns about 4th-grade class size at Haynes and what thresholds might influence the decision 

to add an additional class. 

 

Superintendent Crozier ended the meeting at 11:10 a.m.  

 

The next Superintendent PIE meeting is tentatively scheduled for Thursday, May 1st, at 11:00 a.m.   

 


